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November 5, 2007

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa
President of the Senate

State Capitol, Room 409
Honoluly, Hawai‘t 96813

Dear President Hanabusa:

For your information and consideration, the University of Hawai‘i is transmitting
herewith, two (2) copies of the Annual Report Annual Report on Energy Efficient Design
Standards for the University of Hawai‘i at Manoa (Hawai‘i Concurrent Resolution 166, HD1,
2005) as requested by the Legislature.

This resolution requested the Center for Smart Building and Community Design to
submit a final report in 2007 (progress report was submitted in 2006) which included an analysis
of establishing an Energy Conservation Manager position and established energy efficient design
and performance standards.

Pursuant to Act 231, SLH 2001, we are also informing you that the report may be viewed
electronically at: http://www.hawaii.edu/offices/eaur/govrel/reports/2007/index himl.

Sincerely,
David MceClain
President

Enclosure

cc: Chancellor Virginia Hinshaw, UH Manoa
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